
STATE BANK OF INDIA OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION 
 

 

(B E N G A L  C I R C L E) 
(Registered under Trade Unions Act 1926-Regd. No. 6908) 

1, STRAND ROAD, KOLKATA-700 001. 
Phone: 2213-0663, 2213-0154, 2213-0665 (after 5.30 P.M.), Fax : (033) 2210-1684 

 

                                                           
   

                          

      

Circular No. 139/2022                                      Date : 07.10.2022 
 

 

To All Members (Please Circulate) 
 

We reproduce hereunder the Circular No. 17/2022 dated 30.09.2022 issued by the Secretary, AIBOC (West 
Bengal State Unit), the contents of which are self-explicit. 
  

With revolutionary greetings,             
 
 
 
Shubhajyoti Chattopadhyay 

  (General Secretary) 
 

The Chairman 
Bangiya Gramin Vikas Bank 
Head Office 
BMC House, NH – 34 
Chuanpur 
P.O. – Chaltia, Berhampur 
Murshidabad – 742101 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

CERTAIN OPERATIONAL AND INCESSANT IR ISSUES AT YOUR BANK 
 

Festive greetings from the West Bengal State Unit of All India Bank Officers’ Confederation(AIBOC), the largest apolitical trade union, 
representing more than 3.00 lakh officers working in the banking industry. 
 

02. We have been given to understand that The Bangiya Gramin Bank Officers’ Association (BGBOA), our affiliate in your esteemed 
institution along with three officers’ associations have been compelled to carry on agitation demanding seamless customer service 
with necessary upgradation in the system. They are soliciting a holistic approach from your side to address the IR issues which have 
been worsened during the couple of months. Despite taking any positive initiative to address their demands, your few actions are 
deteriorating the yearlong healthy relations prevailed in the Bank. 
 

03. You are aware that AIBOC and its affiliates have been actively involved in fostering the growth and alround development of the 
Indian banking system as a major trade union in supervisory cadre. Our affiliates, All India Regional Rural Bank Officers’ Federation 
(AIRRBOF) and Bangiya Gramin Bank Officers’ Association are committed to be guided in the same philosophy. But with deep 
consternation, it has been observed that your good office has no intention to recognise the effort and dedication of the officers’ 
fraternity of the bank, who are the main driving force of your esteemed institution. 
 

04. We do expect that good sense of harmony and peace will prevail by your personal intervention and your management team will 
be suitably counselled from initiating any punitive and egregious actions in future to quell the brewing unrest and discontent amongst 
the officers' fraternity. Otherwise AIBOC, being a responsible trade union in the industry and its affiliates will have no other option than 
to chalk out next course of action to instill confidence among our members as well as to save the bank.    
 

With regards, 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Sd/- 
(Shubhajyoti Chattopadhyay) 
Secretary 
AIBOC (West Bengal State Unit) 
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General Secretary 

Mobile : 9434551152 

e-mail: sbioabengalcircle@gmail.com 
www.sbioabengal.com 

 


